Rustic Ridge Homeowners Association

P.O. Box 14461

Pittsburgh PA 15239

November 7, 2014
Dear Homeowner,


As outlined in the letter that was recently mailed to all homeowners, there are openings on the Rustic Ridge Homeowners Association Board of Directors.  It is therefore necessary to hold a special election to elect new members of the Board of Directors. 

           If you are interested in being placed on the ballot, please complete the enclosed Nominating Petition. Ten voting members of the Rustic Ridge Homeowners Association must sign your petition.  Only one member of a household may sign the petition.  Therefore, you may obtain only one signature from each of ten residences.  Those interested in being nominated should also prepare a short paragraph stating their qualifications for serving on the Board.


The Board of Directors must receive all Nominating Petitions no later than 5:00 P.M. on December 8, 2014.  Petitions may be mailed to the Rustic Ridge Homeowners Association at P.O. Box 14461, Pittsburgh, PA 15239.  Petitions received after that date will not be accepted.


The ballots will be mailed to each homeowner after the petitions are received.
          The annual meeting of the Rustic Ridge Homeowners Association will be held on December 9, 2014 at the Plum Borough Municipal Building  at 7: oopm.

          If you have any questions, please call Marty Greenberg at 412-793-3477.

The Rustic Ridge Homeowners Association 

Board of Directors

